FEDERAL BAR ASSOCIATION – SAN ANTONIO CHAPTER BOARD OF DIRECTORS

STANDING RESOLUTION

Chapter Commitment to the Fox Tech High School Dual Enrollment Program for 2010 and 2011

Excerpt from the Minutes, Federal Bar Association – San Antonio Chapter, Board of Directors Meeting – June 3, 2009, Paragraph A, 3:

Community Outreach Committee – Meagan Gillette

Concerning the Fox Tech Dual Enrollment Program, Fox Tech is asking FBA to commit for next two years (through 2011). A resolution was suggested after a review of the budget was made. The average cost is ~\$3900. Cost includes tuition for civics and government classes and parking for four (4) students to UTSA at the downtown campus. The FBA paid \$3232 for the Dual Enrollment Program last fall. Meagan moved that the FBA allocate ~\$5000/yr through 2011. Gary Anderson seconded the motion. A discussion ensued concerning the Dual Enrollment Program. The motion was carried and approved by general consent."